
 
Sept. 2, 2021 

 
 
 

 
 

NWCAA will be closed Monday for Labor Day holiday 
 

The Northwest Clean Air Agency will observe the Labor Day holiday on Monday, Sept. 6.  
 
Normal operations will resume on Tuesday, Sept, 7, though NWCAA’s office will remain 
closed to the public during the COVID-19 pandemic. 


